
JOIN NOW!

Members receive Suffolk Libraries
(the SCLA newsletter)
Discounts on fees for conferences,
workshops, seminars & special
events 
CEU’s for many events
Participation in the SCLA listserv
An invitation to attend SCLA’s
annual dinner
Networking opportunities!

SCLASCLA  
SUPPORT STAFF DIVISIONSUPPORT STAFF DIVISION

The Support Staff Division (SSD) of SCLA,  was formed in 2001
with YOU in mind. It is the goal of the division to unite into
one division all of the support staff of Suffolk County libraries. 

The purpose of the Support Staff Division shall be to
unite into one division all of those who are interested
in clerical, security and/or custodial issues in libraries.

SSD is currently looking for Board members - if you’re
interested in finding out more information please email
Carisse Mitchell (SCLA Past President) at cmitchell@wbpl.us 

Become a member of SCLA
Simply indicate the ‘Support
Staff Division’ as the main
division of interest on your
SCLA application.

SCLA SSD

Why Should I join? How to Join?

https://scla.net/membership/

